
FREE UPCOMING LEGAL CLINIC

Legal Services of Long Island is hosting a FREE Advice and
Counsel Clinic in December of 2024 for eligible low-income

Suffolk County residents at our Islandia office. 

Once a client is determined eligible, they can meet with an
attorney to receive advice and counsel about the 17A

Guardianship process. Clients can ask questions and get
feedback about their specific situation on how to file a 17A

Guardianship for their intellectually or developmentally disabled
child. This clinic is appropriate for parents of disabled children

aged 17 years old or older.  

Interested Suffolk County residents should call 631-232-2400
ext. 3331 by December 1, 2024 to be screened for eligibility.

Advice, Counsel and Information on
17A Guardianships for Parents/Caretakers


